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“Aim High — Live life to the full” 

The CAFOD Big Lent Walk  

On Friday 24th February, we launched our 'Big Lent Walk'. Our 

aim was to walk 200km in 40 days to help fight global poverty.  

We have almost reached our goal. Hopefully, by Friday we will 

have completed the distance from Liverpool to Istanbul. We 

have 254km to achieve our goal. Please send in your sponsor 

money or donate online through the link. The children have 

worked really hard. 

https://cafod.enthuse.com/pf/blessedsacramentstrollers  

Baptisms 

Please be aware that children must be Baptised in order to make 

their Holy Communion in Year 4. There is currently a 12-month   

waiting list. If your child is in EYFS or KS1 we recommend that you 

contact the church now.   

https://cafod.enthuse.com/pf/blessedsacramentstrollers


WEDNESDAY WORD 

This week’s Wednesday Word is ‘Holy Week’. 

‘To experience Holy Week is to enter more 

and more into God’s love and self-giving’ 

Pope Francis. 

Holy Week is a very special time: It includes 

PalmSunday, the celebration of the Last    

Supper, the 

washing of feet, the agony in the garden,    

Jesus’ arrest, crucifixion and his resurrection. 
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Mass Times 

Everyone is welcome in church this Sunday April 2nd to remember and celebrate Palm 

Sunday. Palms will be given out in church in remembrance of the welcome and great 

praise that the people gave to Jesus when he entered the city. 

Feast Days/Holy Days 

Easter Sunday – Sunday 9th April 

Easter Monday – Monday 10th April  

Ascension – Thursday 18th May  

Community and Parish News 

Keep up to date with news and events in the parish.  

Download the parish newsletter. 

Children’s Liturgy 

Please feel free to download and use weekly worksheets with your children at 

home.  

https://www.blessedsacramentaintree.co.uk/childrens-liturgy 

https://www.blessedsacramentaintree.co.uk/newsletter
https://www.blessedsacramentaintree.co.uk/childrens-liturgy
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Easter Collective Worships 

Every class welcomed parents and other family members into their classrooms for 

a special Easter Collective Worship. Thank you or celebrating the most important 

Christian festival of the year!  



Easter Reflection 

Y5 and Y6 children attended church with 

Father Stephen on Friday 31st March in    

order to prepare for Easter. 

Pause for Reflection 

Christ the Lord is risen, 

And, as all the world rejoices,  

Singing of His glory, 

With such joyful hearts and voices. 

May you find that Easter brings you,  

Peace and faith and hope anew. 

And may these blessings fill your heart,  

With joy the whole year through. 

Amen  

“Happy Easter! May you bring to all the 

joy and hope of the Risen Christ” Pope 

Francis  


